
Planning and Urban Development Inspeclion Services 
Joseph E. Gray Jr.Samuel P. Hoffses 

DirectorChief 

CITY OF PORTLAND 

April 16, 1992 

- Daniel Houihan, Trustee
 
First Allied Home
 
222 Auburn St
 
Portland, ME 04103
 

Re: 5-7 C Street
 
CBL: 064-0-021
 

DU: 3 

Dear Sir, 

A re-inspection at the above noted property was made on April 16, 1992 by 
Code Enforcement Officer Merle Leary. 

This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the 
violation(s) of the Municipal Code relating to housing conditions noted on 
our letter dated January 27, 1992. 

Thank you for your cooperation and your efforts to help us maintain decent, 
safe and sanitary housing for all Portland residents. 

In order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing housing
 
inventory, it shall be the policy of this department to inspect each
 
residential building at least once every five years.
 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Lowe
 
Code Enforcement Officer Services
 

389 Congress Street . Portland, Maine 04101 . (207) 874-8704 


